
 

 

 

Frank J Mitchell Elementary School Kindergarten Registration 
 

Is your child born in 2018?  If the answer is yes, they are eligible to register for 

Kindergarten in September 2023! 

STEP ONE: 

School District 5 will use the number of children registered to plan for the number of classes we 

will have in September.  It’s very important to register as soon as possible!  

You MUST have your child's birth certificate or passport – age, date of birth and citizenship 

must be verified at registration.   

You MUST have a document that shows you live in Sparwood– that could be either one of the 

following: 

- Parent/Guardian’s drivers licence showing a Sparwood address 

- A utility bill (gas/hydro) 

- Rental Receipt 

- District of Sparwood Tax bill 

If you are waiting for your child’s birth certificate or Sparwood residency document, please 

contact the school office. 

STEP TWO: 

Follow this link for all registration needs: 

https://www.sd5.bc.ca/school/fjmes/registration/grade1to6/Pages/default.aspx#/= 

This year’s Kindergarten Orientation is MANDATORY and will be an in-session event at Frank J 

Mitchell Elementary School on Wednesday, June 7th from 12:30p.m.-3:00p.m. 

It is imperative for your child to attend. We do understand that due to work schedules, etc. you 

may not be able to attend, please arrange for someone to bring your child. We’d like this to be 

a special afternoon for our future K’s, if possible, please leave younger children at home. 

If you are planning on home schooling, or have questions please phone us @ 250-425-7818 or 

email us at fjmes.mailing@sd5.bc.ca. School office hours are 8:00 – 3:30 p.m. 

Please RSVP for Kindergarten Orientation by scanning the QR Code below. 
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